OFFICE CLOSING

Due to the lobby expansion project,
the Miami Intake Office will be CLOSED
on Wednesday, January 11, 2023
and will reopen on
Thursday, January 12, 2023.

If you have an emergency
and/or need immediate assistance, please contact
one of the divisional offices at:

Miami: (305) 714-1800
Ft. Lauderdale: (954) 769-5701
West Palm Beach: (561) 514-4107

The Ft. Lauderdale and West Palm Beach offices will
remain open to the public normal business hours
8:30am-4:00pm.




